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13th May 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
Our annual sports day is planned in for this Friday 24th May. Please see the following information to allow the day to 
run as smoothly as possible.  
 
Seedlings (Dosbarth Mrs Humberstone and Dosbarth Mrs Evans-Jones) 
Seedlings sports day will begin at 9.30am. The children will participate in a variety of track and field events and the 
morning should run until roughly 11am. The gates to the field will be open from 9am should parents want to find their 
spot straight after drop off. There will be limited seats available for those who require a chair, but we ask if parents 
would kindly bring their own picnic blanket or camping/garden chairs to enable us to make full use of the slope on the 
field to give everyone a space where they can see. Should you be coming back for the afternoon session as well, please 
feel free to leave these things on the field in between.  
 
Oaks (Dosbarth Miss Gabriel and Dosbarth Miss Burgin/Williams) 
Oaks sports day will begin at 1.30pm. The children will participate in a variety of track and field events and the 
afternoon should run until roughly 3pm. The gates to the field will be open from 1.15pm. There will be limited seats 
available for those who require a chair, but we ask if parents would kindly bring their own picnic blanket or 
camping/garden chairs to enable us to make full use of the slope on the field to give everyone a space where they can 
see. 
 
All pupils can come to school in their P.E. kit (Yellow T-Shirt, Black Shorts, School jumper/cardigan and pumps/trainers) 
in readiness for the day. Seedling pupils will be able to remain in their P.E. kit after their sports day has finished. Please 
make sure your child has a drinks bottle and anything they may need for the weather forecast that day.  
 
As is always the case, the weather forecast is ever-changing and it is difficult to predict what weather we will have on 
the day, so let’s keep our fingers crossed! I fully appreciate that parents may have organised time off work to attend 
on this day so the plan will be to push on through the elements unless there is torrential rain and thunderstorms. 
Should we be in the unfortunate position of needing to postpone the day, a decision will be made in the morning and 
sent out via seesaw. The potential back up date would be Friday 7th June.  
 
Should you have any questions about the above information, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or you 
child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Mrs J. Jones 
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